
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who can participate? 

• Adult children (18+) who have a parent with young-onset 

dementia and have had a caregiving experience within the past 

2 years 

If I participate, what will I be asked to do? 

• Take part in an individual phone or online interview that will be 

45-60 minutes  

• Talk about your experiences and the impact that this has had 

on your life to help inform future supports 

To find out more about this study, please contact: Camryn Berry 

c3berry@uwaterloo.ca / 519-503-2245 

This study has been reviewed by, and received ethics clearance through, a University of Waterloo Ethics 

Committee (ORE #42823) 

 

We are conducting a study to learn about 

adult children who have a parent with 

young-onset dementia 
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